
 

  

When we have kids, our wish for 
them – and all kids – is to grow up 
strong, happy, healthy and safe. 
Being part of the National 
Children’s Study is one thing our 
family can do to make a difference. 

We support the National Children’s Study.  

www.nationalchildrensstudy.gov 

The National Children’s Study, Waukesha County Vanguard Center, has been funded in whole or in part with federal funds 
from the National Institute of Child Health and Human Development, National Institutes of Health, under contract number 
HHSN275200503396C. 
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